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I am writing to express my support of HB 2141 relating to voluntary registration for 

Commercial Interior Designers. While I don't have a design background, I've worked 

closely with Commercial Interior Designers for the past 12 years and feel that their 

extensive training and formidable skills should be fully recognized by the state of 

Oregon. As the owner of my own small business - a  furniture rep group - I am 

passionate about removing barriers to small business owners, women-led enterprises 

and sole practitioners. HB2141would allow these individuals to work independently 

and bid on projects that require a registered design professional but are under the 

exempt category from the practice of Architecture which is crucial for their growth and 

success.  

 

Please vote yes on HB 2141. 

Thank you, 

 

Victoria Pascoe 

 

 


